
 

 
 
 
Let’s face it, there’s a lot going on in the world at the moment and it can be 
exciting, confusing and sad all at the same time. Writing can really help us with 
some of those feelings… so the DCC English Department wants to set you a 
challenge: write a piece under the title ‘​2020 - A year for change!’ 
 
It is totally up to you what issue or experience you want to write about. It can be 
written from your own experience or imagined. The choice is yours! All we are 
looking for is creativity and someone who can make us feel and experience the 
emotions they are exploring. 
 
Here are some ideas to get you started: 
A diary entry about a ‘day in the life’ of home schooling 
A poem or rap about racism and why ‘Black Lives Matter’ 
A description of how you imagine the future once we go back to ‘normal’ 
A thank you letter to someone who has been kind and helped you through this 
strange time. 
A poem about how it feels to be leaving Primary and moving to Secondary 
School in September. 
 
Unless you are writing a poem, try to make your entry around 500 words long. 
Your new teachers will decide on some winners when you start with us in 
September. 
 
Looking forward to reading what you come up with and meeting you all in 
September! 
 
Good luck! 


